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http://ndes.decaturco.k12.in.us/ 

Please follow us on Facebook and Twitter @ndeschargers
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    Girls & Boys Basketball Information 

 
 

Girls Basketball will continue after break! 

 

Mon. 1/11/21 – Practice 

Tues. 1/12/21 – Games 

Wed. 1/13/21 – Practice 

Thurs. 1/14/21 – Games 

Fri. 1/15/21 – Practice 

 

Tues. 1/19/21 – Games 

Thurs. 1/21/21 - Games 

 

 

Boys Basketball will begin practice on 

January18th.  All physical forms must be 

turned in to the office by January 15, 2021.  

Boys Basketball is for 5
th
 and 6

th
 Grade boys.  

Depending on numbers, we may open the 

opportunity to 4
th
 Grade boys.  Practice, once 

announced, for both grades will be from 

3:30-5:00. 

 

       Super Sixth Graders for November: 

 Mallory DeHaven & Colin Osborn 
 

 

                                 For your calendar- 

Christmas break is from December 19-January 4, 2021. Students’ 

first day back is Tuesday, January 5
th

. 2021. 

 

January 8th – Report Cards will be emailed to parents. 
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